The exhibit will be in three parts,
changing weekly during each of the
first three weeks of Advent.

On Tuesday, December 17th at 6:30pm
in the church, Fr. Rich will give a
presentation on Eucharistic miracles.

We encourage all to take advantage of this
opportunity to participate in the Eucharistic
Revival called for by the U.S. Bishops.

As part of our Eucharistic
Revival and a continuation
of our emphasis on growing
in love for our Lord in the
Eucharist, Our Lady of
Peace will be displaying the
Eucharistic Miracles Exhibit
inspired by Bl. Carlo Acutis
this Advent.




